| oppose this bill. Alternative, holistic, and integrative therapies and therapists have been absolutely essential to my healing process
from both severe physical and psychological issues. | have worked with alternative and holistic practitioners for decades and have
never yet felt unable to make my own informed decisions as far as their work or their character. Regulation would be cumbersome
and is absolutely unnecessary for public safety. These practitioners need to be supported at this time of general financial hardship,

not further challenged.



